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Dear Parents / Carers  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have booked for our F1 and F2 children to visit 
The Nottingham Playhouse on Thursday 12th December to see a show. This really is a 
fantastic experience for the children. The story being performed is “The Ugly 
Duckling” and is specifically aimed at younger children.  
The cost of this wonderful experience is £22.98 and payment is to be made through 
the School Gateway by Friday 29th November 2024. 
 
F1 children (cubs) will go to the playhouse in the morning and F2 (foxes and badgers) 
will go in the afternoon. 
 
The show will take place during the school day therefore school will start and end 
at usual times for our F2 children, 
 
F1 (cubs) - 30 hour children will attend all day as usual. Your child/ren will need 
to bring a packed lunch from home on this day.  
Morning children attend as usual and leave via the classroom at approximately 
12:20. 
Afternoon children will attend in the morning on this day (8:40am- 12:20pm) and 
take part in the visit to Nottingham. 
If you decide to opt out of the visit, there will be no alternative provision.  
Thank you for your continued support.  
Kind Regards 
Mr Callaghan-Wetton- Headteacher 
 
 
If you have any questions about this event, please contact our early years lead, Mrs 
Sharp ssharp@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
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